
 

Autumn Term 2 Newsletter 

We discussed the playground and 

the issues facing playtimes at our  

latest meeting.  All of the children 

were very vocal in their ideas and 

thoughts about the playgrounds at 

school and have started to think of 

how improvements can be made.  

Clearly a very important issue to the 

children of St Joseph’s school! 

Any other business? 

Thank you to all of our members for 

their input, ideas and for sharing their 

time so willingly. 

Our next meeting 

We are looking forward to holding 

our next meeting in January 2022! 

 

Until then, have a safe and Holy 

Christ-

mas 

and a very 

Happy 

New 

Year! 

 

St Joseph’s 

School Council Autumn 2 2021 

 

Our fabulous council members looking  

festive! 


